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29th June 2016 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/16/06/09. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
I am looking for the following information regarding parking services at your hospital  
 
• How many car parks out of the total number designated for hospital patients/visitors offer 
free parking, as of your most up-to-date statistics? (please state how many and out of the 
total) 
 
• If you charge fees for hospital patients/visitor designated parking, do you have the same 
pricing structure at all your parking sites? (Yes/No) 
 
• What is your most commonly charged minimum rate for patient/visitor parking (excluding 
any free parking), and for how long does this allow somebody to park?  
 
• What is your most commonly charged maximum rate for patient/visitor parking (excluding 
any free parking), and for how long does this allow somebody to park?  
 
• What percentage of car parks designated for hospital patients/visitors allow payment by 
debit or credit card? Please approximate if necessary, and state if you do so 
 
• What percentage of car parks designated for hospital patients/visitors allow payment on 
exit? Please approximate if necessary, and state if you do so 
 
We are an ambulance service and treat patients on scene and/ or transport them to hospital. We 
are not responsible for hospital car parking and therefore we are unable to respond to these 
questions. 
 
I am sorry that I cannot be more helpful on this occasion. 
 



   

If, for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response, you are entitled to pursue any 
dissatisfaction through South East Coast Ambulance NHS Foundation Trust’s (SECAmb) Internal 
Review Procedure at: 
 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
40-42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 
Email:complaints@secamb.nhs.uk 
  
Should you remain unhappy with the outcome of any such internal review , you may request a 
decision from the Information Commissioner at: 
  
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
  
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me, quoting the above 
reference number. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 
 

 


